
14 December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Firstly, thank you so much for your support with the snow closures 

and the altered arrangements coming into school this morning. 

All went very smoothly. Unless there is a sudden thaw over night, 

the same arrangements will be in place tomorrow, although I will 

re-assess the playground situation as soon as it is light. 

 

You have probably heard that there will be an ambulance strike 

on Weds 21st December, and may be concerned about your 

child. I believe there is very little chance of cover being provided 

by the army (as has happened in the past). 

 

I will allocate a member of staff who could take pupils to A&E 

(with a 1st Aider) in the event of an incident where we believe 

hospital treatment may be needed. However, if you have any 

concerns about your child, please do contact a member of the 

class team or Senior Leadership Team. 

 

If you wish to keep your child at home on this day, please let us 

know in advance and this will be agreed as an authorised 

absence. 

 

I hope you are keeping well and warm. 

 

Kind regards, 

Diane Taylor 


